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Muslim Perspectives On Malcolm And Martin History Of African American
Religions is universally compatible bearing in mind any devices to read.

African American Jeremiad Rev - David
Howard-Pitney 2009-09-02
An enduring verbal tradition links
African American leaders from
Frederick Douglass to Malcolm X to
Alan Keyes.
Finding W.D. Fard - John Andrew
Morrow 2019-01-14
Since his arrival in Detroit on July
4, 1930, W.D. Fard, known also as
Wallace Fard Muhammad and over fifty
other aliases, has elicited an
enormous amount of curiosity. Who was
this man who claimed that he was both
the Messiah and the Mahdi, and who
was identified as God in Person by
his disciple, Elijah Muhammad, whom

he reportedly appointed as his Final
Messenger? The people who actually
met him, and the scholars who have
studied him, have suggested that he
was variously an African American, an
Arab from Syria, Lebanon, Algeria,
Morocco or Saudi Arabia, a Jamaican,
a Turk, an Afghan, an Indo-Pakistani,
an Iranian, an Azeri, a white
American, a Bosnian, a Mexican, a
Greek or even a Jew. In an attempt to
determine the origins of W.D. Fard,
most scholars have relied on his
teachings as passed down, and perhaps
modified, by Elijah Muhammad. Some
have suggested that he was a member
of the Moorish Science Temple of
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America or the Ahmadiyyah Movement.
Others have suggested that he was a
Druze or a Shiite. Finding W.D. Fard:
Unveiling the Identity of the Founder
of the Nation of Islam provides an
overview of the scholarly literature
related to this mysterious subject
and the theories concerning his
ethnic and racial origins. It
provides the most detailed analysis
of his teachings to date in order to
identify their original and
multifarious sources. Finding W.D.
Fard considers the conflicting views
shared by his early followers to
decipher the doctrine he actually
taught. Did W.D. Fard really profess
to be Allah, or was he deified after
his death by Elijah Muhammad? The
book features a meticulous study of
any and all subjects who fit the
profile of W.D. Fard, and provides

the most detailed information
regarding his life to date. It also
offers an overview of turn-of-
the-20th-century Islam in the state
of Oregon, demonstrating how much
W.D. Fard learned about the Muslim
faith while residing in the Pacific
Northwest. The work finishes with a
series of conclusions and suggestions
for further scholarship.
Islam and the Blackamerican - Sherman
A. Jackson 2005-04-14
Sherman Jackson offers a trenchant
examination of the career of Islam
among the blacks of America. Jackson
notes that no one has offered a
convincing explanation of why Islam
spread among Blackamericans (a
coinage he explains and defends) but
not among white Americans or
Hispanics. The assumption has been
that there is an African connection.
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In fact, Jackson shows, none of the
distinctive features of African Islam
appear in the proto-Islamic, black
nationalist movements of the early
20th century. Instead, he argues,
Islam owes its momentum to the
distinctively American phenomenon of
"Black Religion," a God-centered holy
protest against anti-black racism.
Islam in Black America begins as part
of a communal search for tools with
which to combat racism and redefine
American blackness. The 1965 repeal
of the National Origins Quota System
led to a massive influx of foreign
Muslims, who soon greatly outnumbered
the blacks whom they found here
practicing an indigenous form of
Islam. Immigrant Muslims would come
to exercise a virtual monopoly over
the definition of a properly
constituted Islamic life in America.

For these Muslims, the nemesis was
not white supremacy, but "the West."
In their eyes, the West was not a
racial, but a religious and
civilizational threat. American
blacks soon learned that opposition
to the West and opposition to white
supremacy were not synonymous.
Indeed, says Jackson, one cannot be
anti-Western without also being on
some level anti-Blackamerican. Like
the Black Christians of an earlier
era struggling to find their voice in
the context of Western Christianity,
Black Muslims now began to strive to
find their black, American voice in
the context of the super-tradition of
historical Islam. Jackson argues that
Muslim tradition itself contains the
resources to reconcile blackness,
American-ness, and adherence to
Islam. It is essential, he contends,
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to preserve within Islam the
legitimate aspects of Black Religion,
in order to avoid what Stephen Carter
calls the domestication of religion,
whereby religion is rendered
incapable of resisting the state and
the dominant culture. At the same
time, Jackson says, it is essential
for Blackamerican Muslims to reject
an exclusive focus on the public
square and the secular goal of
subverting white supremacy (and
Arab/immigrant supremacy) and to
develop a tradition of personal piety
and spirituality attuned to
distinctive Blackamerican needs and
idiosyncrasies.
Black Religion and Black Radicalism -
Gayraud S. Wilmore 1983

Choice - 2002

Library Journal - 2002

Televised Redemption - Carolyn Moxley
Rouse 2016-11-22
How Black Christians, Muslims, and
Jews have used media to prove their
equality, not only in the eyes of God
but in society. The institutional
structures of white
supremacy—slavery, Jim Crow laws,
convict leasing, and mass
incarceration—require a commonsense
belief that black people lack the
moral and intellectual capacities of
white people. It is through this lens
of belief that racial exclusions have
been justified and reproduced in the
United States. Televised Redemption
argues that African American
religious media has long played a key
role in humanizing the race by
unabashedly claiming that blacks are
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endowed by God with the same gifts of
goodness and reason as whites—if not
more, thereby legitimizing black
Americans’ rights to citizenship. If
racism is a form of perception, then
religious media has not only altered
how others perceive blacks, but has
also altered how blacks perceive
themselves. Televised Redemption
argues that black religious media has
provided black Americans with new
conceptual and practical tools for
how to be in the world, and changed
how black people are made
intelligible and recognizable as
moral citizens. In order to make
these claims to black racial
equality, this media has encouraged
dispositional changes in adherents
that were at times empowering and at
other times repressive. From
Christian televangelism to Muslim

periodicals to Hebrew Israelite
radio, Televised Redemption explores
the complicated but critical
redemptive history of African
American religious media.
Studies in Contemporary Islam - 2000

Forthcoming Books - Rose Arny 2002

The New Interpreter's Study Bible -
Walter J. Harrelson 2003
In a new study Bible based on The New
Revised Standard Version with
Apocrypha, 60 scholars provide
background and insight on the
biblical text, in a book that
features extensive historical and
theological annotations, brief
introductions and outlines for each
biblical book, 19 newly commissioned
historical maps and more.
Martin & Malcolm & America - James H.
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Cone 1992
Reexamines the ideology of the two
most prominent leaders of the civil
rights movement of the 1960s
The Register of the Kentucky
Historical Society - Kentucky
Historical Society 2005

Between Cross and Crescent - Lewis V.
Baldwin 2002
A Muslim and Christian scholar join
forces to explore the intellectual
and spiritual territory separating
Malcolm X and Martin Luther King,
sometimes joining the two in common
space.
Islam and Protestant African-American
Churches - Marsha Snulligan Haney
1999
Presents a systematic means by which
the criteria for the development of
an appropriate model of Christian

contextualization might be identified
and formulated as a resource for the
mission of evangelization and re-
evangelization in the African
American community facing the
challenge of Islam.
Race, Religion, and the Continuing
American Dilemma - C. Eric Lincoln
1999-05-17
A classic work on religion and the
racial problems of modern america -
now brought up to date. Since the
early days of the Republic,
Americans' exuberant, unchastened
idealism, their commitment to the
notion of a perfect society in the
New World, has clashed with the
reality of ugly American society, and
religious groups have all too often
accommodated themselves to these
injustices. In Race, Religion, and
the Continuing American Dilemma, C.
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Eric Lincoln reevaluates what Gunnar
Myrdal called "the American dilemma"
and studies particularly the
influence of the black church. This
revised edition takes into account
the weakening of welfare and
affirmative action, and argues that
the black church must serve today as
a vital moral authority to lead us in
to the twenty-first century..
Jesus, Jobs, and Justice - Bettye
Collier-Thomas 2010-02-02
“The Negroes must have Jesus, Jobs,
and Justice,” declared Nannie Helen
Burroughs, a nationally known figure
among black and white leaders and an
architect of the Woman’s Convention
of the National Baptist Convention.
Burroughs made this statement about
the black women’s agenda in 1958, as
she anticipated the collapse of Jim
Crow segregation and pondered the

fate of African Americans. Following
more than half a century of
organizing and struggling against
racism in American society, sexism in
the National Baptist Convention, and
the racism and paternalism of white
women and the Southern Baptist
Convention, Burroughs knew that black
Americans would need more than
religion to survive and to advance
socially, economically, and
politically. Jesus, jobs, and justice
are the threads that weave through
two hundred years of black women’s
experiences in America. Bettye
Collier-Thomas’s groundbreaking book
gives us a remarkable account of the
religious faith, social and political
activism, and extraordinary
resilience of black women during the
centuries of American growth and
change. It shows the beginnings of
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organized religion in slave
communities and how the Bible was a
source of inspiration; the enslaved
saw in their condition a parallel to
the suffering and persecution that
Jesus had endured. The author makes
clear that while religion has been a
guiding force in the lives of most
African Americans, for black women it
has been essential. As co-creators of
churches, women were a central factor
in their development. Jesus, Jobs,
and Justice explores the ways in
which women had to cope with sexism
in black churches, as well as racism
in mostly white denominations, in
their efforts to create missionary
societies and form women’s
conventions. It also reveals the
hidden story of how issues of sex and
sexuality have sometimes created
tension and divisions within

institutions. Black church women
created national organizations such
as the National Association of
Colored Women, the National League of
Colored Republican Women, and the
National Council of Negro Women. They
worked in the interracial movement,
in white-led Christian groups such as
the YWCA and Church Women United, and
in male-dominated organizations such
as the NAACP and National Urban
League to demand civil rights, equal
employment, and educational
opportunities, and to protest
lynching, segregation, and
discrimination. And black women
missionaries sacrificed their lives
in service to their African sisters
whose destiny they believed was tied
to theirs. Jesus, Jobs, and Justice
restores black women to their
rightful place in American and black
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history and demonstrates their faith
in themselves, their race, and their
God.
The "Chosen" Ones - Gabriel A. Scott
2010-02-16

Down by the Riverside - Larry Murphy
2000-11
Explains the history and development
of African American religion and
theology from the time of slavery
until the 21st century.
Black Religion and Black Radicalism -
Gayraud S. Wilmore 1998
Since its first publication 25 years
ago Black Religion and Black
Radicalism has established itself as
the classic treatment of African
American religious history. Wilmore
shows to what extent the history of
African Americans can be told in
terms of religion, and to what extent

this religious history has been
inseparably bound to the struggle for
freedom and justice. From the story
of the slave rebellions and
emancipation, to the rise of Black
nationalism and the freedom struggles
of recent times, up through the
development of Black, womanist, and
Afrocentric theologies, Wilmore
offers an essential interpretation of
African American religious history.
Living Black History - Manning
Marable 2006-01-03
Are the stars of the Civil Rights
firmament yesterday's news? In Living
Black History scholar and activist
Manning Marable offers a resounding
“No!” with a fresh and personal look
at the enduring legacy of such well-
known figures as Malcolm X, Martin
Luther King, Jr., Medgar Evers and
W.E.B. Du Bois. Marable creates a
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“living history” that brings the past
alive for a generation he sees as
having historical amnesia. His
activist passion and scholarly memory
bring immediacy to the tribulations
and triumphs of yesterday and reveal
that history is something that
happens everyday. Living Black
History dismisses the detachment of
the codified version of American
history that we all grew up with.
Marable's holistic understanding of
history counts the story of the slave
as much as that of the master; he
highlights the flesh-and-blood
courage of those figures who have
been robbed of their visceral
humanity as members of the historical
cannon. As people comprehend this
dynamic portrayal of history they
will begin to understand that each
day we-the average citizen-are

“makers” of our own American history.
Living Black History will empower
readers with knowledge of their
collective past and a greater
understanding of their part in
forming our future.
MultiCultural Review - 2003

Malcolm and the Cross - Louis A.
DeCaro 2000-03
An examination into the intersection
of Malcolm X's Muslim spiritual life
and his Christian relations Despite
his association with the Nation of
Islam, Malcolm X had an intimate
relation with Christianity and
Christians, which influenced his
personal life and spirituality as
well as his career. Lou Decaro's
Malcolm and the Cross thoroughly
explores the relation between
Malcolm, the Nation of Islam, and
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Christianity. After revealing the
religious roots of the Nation of
Islam in relation to Christianity,
DeCaro examines Malcolm's development
and contributions as an activist,
journalist, orator, and revolutionist
against the backdrop of his familial
religious heritage. In the process,
DeCaro achieves nothing less than a
radical rethinking of the way we
understand Malcolm X, depicting him
as a religious revolutionist whose
analysis of Christianity is
indispensable--particularly in an era
when cultic Islam, Christianity, and
traditional Islam continue to
represent key factors in any
discussion about racism in the United
States.
Malcolm X - Jillian Redmond
2018-08-15
During the early 1960s, as a

spokesperson for a black religious
group known as the Nation of Islam,
Malcolm X argued against the
nonviolent tactics favored by most
civil rights leaders. He proposed
instead a revolutionary program to
create a separate society for African
Americans. Malcolm moderated his
views after his religious conversion
to a mainstream sect of Islam in
1964. Although Malcolm was
assassinated the next year, his call
for black self-determination remains
alive. Each title in this series
includes color photos throughout, and
back matter including: an index and
further reading lists for books and
internet resources. Key Icons appear
throughout the books in this series
in an effort to encourage library
readers to build knowledge, gain
awareness, explore possibilities and
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expand their viewpoints through our
content rich non-fiction books. Key
Icons in this series are as follows:
Words to Understand are shown at the
front of each chapter with
definitions. These words are set in
boldfaced type in that chapter, so
that readers are able to reference
back to the definitions--building
their vocabulary and enhancing their
reading comprehension. Sidebars are
highlighted graphics with content
rich material within that allows
readers to build knowledge and
broaden their perspectives by weaving
together additional information to
provide realistic and holistic
perspectives. Educational Videos are
offered in chapters through the use
of a QR code, that, when scanned,
takes the student to an online video
showing a moment in sports' history,

a speech, or an instructional video.
This gives the readers additional
content to supplement the text. Text-
Dependent Questions are placed at the
end of each chapter. They challenge
the reader's comprehension of the
chapter they have just read, while
sending the reader back to the text
for more careful attention to the
evidence presented there. Research
Projects are provided at the end of
each chapter as well and provide
readers with suggestions for projects
that encourage deeper research and
analysis. And a Series Glossary of
Key Terms is included in the back
matter containing terminology used
throughout the series. Words found
here broaden the reader's knowledge
and understanding of terms used in
this field.
Saved and Sanctified - Deidre Helen
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Crumbley 2012-04-22
During the early twentieth century,
millions of southern blacks moved
north to escape the violent racism of
the Jim Crow South and to find
employment in urban centers. They
transplanted not only themselves but
also their culture; in the midst of
this tumultuous demographic
transition emerged a new social
institution, the storefront
sanctified church. Saved and
Sanctified focuses on one such
Philadelphia church that was started
above a horse stable, was founded by
a woman born sixteen years after the
Emancipation Proclamation, and is
still active today. "The Church," as
it is known to its members, offers a
unique perspective on an under-
studied aspect of African American
religious institutions. Through

painstaking historical and
ethnographic research, Deidre Helen
Crumbley illuminates the crucial role
these oftentimes controversial
churches played in the spiritual life
of the African American community
during and after the Great Migration.
She provides a new perspective on
women and their leadership roles,
examines the loose or nonexistent
relationship these Pentecostal
churches have with existing
denominations, and dispels common
prejudices about those who attend
storefront churches. Skillfully
interweaving personal vignettes from
her own experience as a member, along
with life stories of founding
members, Crumbley provides new
insights into the importance of
grassroots religion and community-
based houses of worship.
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Global Interdependence - Akira Iriye
2014-01-14
Global Interdependence provides a new
account of world history from the end
of World War II to the present, an
era when transnational communities
began to challenge the long
domination of the nation-state. In
this single-volume survey, leading
scholars elucidate the political,
economic, cultural, and environmental
forces that have shaped the planet in
the past sixty years. Offering fresh
insight into international politics
since 1945, Wilfried Loth examines
how miscalculations by both the
United States and the Soviet Union
brought about a Cold War conflict
that was not necessarily inevitable.
Thomas Zeiler explains how American
free-market principles spurred the
creation of an entirely new economic

order--a global system in which goods
and money flowed across national
borders at an unprecedented rate,
fueling growth for some nations while
also creating inequalities in large
parts of the Middle East, Latin
America, and Africa. From an
environmental viewpoint, J. R.
McNeill and Peter Engelke contend
that humanity has entered a new
epoch, the Anthropocene era, in which
massive industrialization and
population growth have become the
most powerful influences upon global
ecology. Petra Goedde analyzes how
globalization has impacted indigenous
cultures and questions the extent to
which a generic culture has erased
distinctiveness and authenticity. She
shows how, paradoxically, the more
cultures blended, the more
diversified they became as well.
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Combining these different
perspectives, volume editor Akira
Iriye presents a model of
transnational historiography in which
individuals and groups enter history
not primarily as citizens of a
country but as migrants, tourists,
artists, and missionaries--actors who
create networks that transcend
traditional geopolitical boundaries.
Black Religion and Black Radicalism -
Gayraud S. Wilmore 1972
Wilmore's book is a standard, and
fairly thorough, introduction to the
connection between African American
religiosity (writ large) and African
American societal protest. Tracing
the connection from African religion
(Judaism, Christianity, Islam, and
traditional religions) through
slavery and supposed freedom to the
present day, Wilmore presents a

sweeping argument that throughout
history African Americans have used
their religious understandings to
strengthen their resistance to
oppressive realities.
On the Side of My People - Louis A
Decaro Jr. 1997-08-01
The first book-length evaluation of
Malcolm X's religious life The mythic
figure of Malcolm X conjures up a
variety of images--black nationalist,
extremist, civil rights leader, hero.
But how often is Malcolm X understood
as a religious leader, a man
profoundly affected by his
relationship with Allah? During
Malcolm's life and since, the press
has focused on the Nation of Islam's
rejection of integration, offering an
extremely limited picture of its
ideology and religious philosophy.
Mainstream media have ignored the
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religious foundation at the heart of
the Nation and failed to show it in
light of other separatist religious
movements. With the spirituality of
cultic black Islam unexplored and the
most controversial elements of the
Nation exploited, its most famous
member, Malcolm X, became one of the
most misunderstood leaders in
history. In On the Side of My People,
Louis A. DeCaro, Jr. offers the first
book length religious treatment of
Malcolm X. Malcolm X was certainly a
political man. Yet he was also a man
of Allah, struggling with his
salvation—as concerned with
redemption as with revolution.
Drawing on a wide variety of sources,
including extensive interviews with
Malcolm's oldest brother, FBI
surveillance documents, the black
press, and tape-recorded speeches and

interviews, DeCaro examines the
charismatic leader from the
standpoint of his two conversion
experiences--to the Nation while he
was in jail and to traditional Islam
climaxing in his pilgrimage to Mecca.
Examining Malcolm beyond his well-
known years as spokesman for the
Nation, On the Side My People
explores Malcolm's early religious
training and the influence of his
Garveyite parents, his relationship
with Elijah Muhammad, his often
overlooked journey to Africa in 1959,
and his life as a traditional Muslim
after the 1964 pilgrimage. In his
critical analysis of The
Autobiography of Malcolm X, DeCaro
provides insight into the motivation
behind Malcolm's own story, offering
a key to understanding how and why
Malcolm portrayed his life in his own
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autobiography as told to Alex Haley.
Inspiring and necessary, On the Side
My People presents readers with a
Malcolm X few were privileged to
know. By filling in the gaps of
Malcolm's life, DeCaro paints a more
complete portrait of one of the most
powerful and relevant civil rights
figures in American history.
The Power of Unearned Suffering -
Mika Edmondson 2016-12-09
This book explores the roots and
relevance of Martin Luther King,
Jr.’s approach to black suffering.
King’s conviction that “unearned
suffering is redemptive” reflects a
nearly 250-year-old tradition in the
black church going back to the
earliest Negro spirituals. From the
bellies of slave ships, the foot of
the lynching tree, and the back of
segregated buses, black Christians

have always maintained the hope that
God could “make a way out of no way”
and somehow bring good from the evils
inflicted on them. As a product of
the black church tradition, King
inherited this widespread belief,
developed it using Protestant liberal
concepts, and deployed it throughout
the Civil Rights Movement of the 50’s
and 60’s as a central pillar of the
whole non-violent movement. Recently,
critics have maintained that King’s
doctrine of redemptive suffering
creates a martyr mentality which
makes victims passive in the face of
their suffering; this book argues
against that critique. King’s concept
offers real answers to important
challenges, and it offers practical
hope and guidance for how beleaguered
black citizens can faithfully engage
their suffering today.
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Islam in the African-American
Experience - Richard Brent Turner
1997
Malcolm X and, more recently, Louis
Farrakhan are two of the more visible
signs of Islam's influence in the
lives and culture of African
Americans. Yet, as Richard Brent
Turner shows, the involvement of
black American with Islam reaches
back to the earliest days of the
African presence in North America.
Part I of the book explores these
roots in the Middle East, West
Africa, and antebellum America. Part
II tells the story of the 'Prophets
of the City'--the leaders of the new
urban-based African-American Muslim
movements in the twentieth century.
The Domestication of Martin Luther
King Jr. - Lewis V. Baldwin
2013-07-03

Clarence B. Jones, close King advisor
and draft speechwriter, has done much
to reinforce a conservative hijacking
of King's image with the publication
of his controversial books What Would
Martin Say? (2008) and Behind the
Dream (2011). King emerges from
Jones's books not as a prophetic
radical who attacked systemic racial
injustice, economic exploitation, and
wars of aggression, but as a fiercely
conservative figure who would oppose
affirmative action and illegal
immigration. The Domestication of
Martin Luther King Jr. offers a
critique of Jones's work and the
larger effort on the part of right-
wing conservatives to make King a
useful symbol, or the sacred aura, in
a protracted campaign to promote
their own agenda for America. This
work establishes the need to rethink
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King's legacy of ideas and activism
and its importance for our society
and culture.
Reclaiming the Great World House -
Lewis V. Baldwin 2019
"Reclaiming the Great World House in
the 21st Century: Cross-Disciplinary
Explorations of the Vision of Martin
Luther King, Jr., does just that.
Established and emerging scholars
explore Martin Luther King, Jr.'s
global vision and his lasting
relevance to a globalized rights
culture. The editors further explain
that this edited collection looks at:
King afresh in his own historical
context, while also refocusing his
legacy of ideas and social praxis in
broader directions for today and
tomorrow. Employing King's metaphor
of "the great world house," with
major attention to racism, poverty,

and war - or what he called 'the evil
triumvirate"--the focus is on King's
appraisal of and approach to the
global-human struggle in the 1950s
and 60s, and on the extent to which
his social witness and praxis takes
on new hues and pertinence not only
in the ongoing struggles against
racism, poverty and economic
injustice, and violence and human
destruction, but also in the mounting
efforts to eliminate problems such
sexism, homophobia, and religious
bigotry and intolerance from the
global landscape. The conclusion is
that King's ideas and models of
social protest are not only alive but
also growing in vitality and
popularity in the 21st century,
especially as humans worldwide are
struggling daily with the lingering,
antiquated thinking and behavior
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around race and ethnicity, the
widening gap between "the haves" and
"the have-nots," the mounting cycles
of violence, torture, and terrorism,
and the frustrating and growing
chasms resulting from religious
pluralism and the subordination and
marginalization of certain sectors of
the human family based on gender and
sexuality"--
Africana Faith - James L. Conyers
2016-12-28
Essentially, the study of black
religion in America has been
mysterious, quarrelsome, and
paradoxical. Repeatedly the reason in
this primer aspires to make a
concentric analysis of the function
and capacity of spirituality and
religiosity, within the African
American Muslim movement. Recently,
there have been numerous volumes in

the form of biographical or communal
studies conducted on Black twentieth
century religious figures. Much of
this discussion has exacerbated in
hierarchy of religious values, rather
than a concentric analysis of the
role and function of spirituality and
religiosity. Therefore, this
collection of essays places emphasis
on the role and views of the
missionary and voluntary spread of
Islam among African Americans in the
United States.
The British National Bibliography -
Arthur James Wells 2002

The Black Muslims in America -
Charles Eric Lincoln 1994
The updated edition about the
important but little understood black
Muslim movement.
Black Crescent - Michael A. Gomez
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2005-03-21
Beginning with Latin America in the
fifteenth century, this book, first
published in 2005, is a social
history of the experiences of African
Muslims and their descendants
throughout the Americas, including
the Caribbean. The record under
slavery is examined, as is the post-
slavery period into the twentieth
century. The experiences vary,
arguably due to some extent to the
Old World context. Muslim revolts in
Brazil are also discussed, especially
in 1835, by way of a nuanced
analysis. The second part of the book
looks at the emergence of Islam among
the African-descended in the United
States in the twentieth century, with
successive chapters on Noble Drew
Ali, Elijah Muhammad, and Malcolm X,
with a view to explaining how

orthodoxy arose from varied
unorthodox roots.
Christian Theologies of Scripture -
Justin S. Holcomb 2006-04
All religious traditions that ground
themselves in texts must grapple with
certain questions concerning the
texts' authority. Yet there has been
much debate within Christianity
concerning the nature of scripture
and how it should be understood—a
debate that has gone on for
centuries. Christian Theologies of
Scripture traces what the theological
giants have said about scripture from
the early days of Christianity until
today. It incorporates diverse
discussions about the nature of
scripture, its authority, and its
interpretation, providing a guide to
the variety of views about the Bible
throughout the Christian tradition.
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Preeminent scholars including Michael
S. Horton, Graham Ward, and Pamela
Bright offer chapters on major
figures in the pre-modern,
reformation, and early modern eras,
from Origen and Aquinas to Luther and
Calvin to Barth and Balthasar. They
illuminate each thinker's
understanding of the Christian
scriptures and their views on
interpreting the Bible. The book also
includes overview chapters to orient
readers to the key questions
regarding scripture in each era, as
well as chapters on scripture and
feminism, scripture in the African
American Christian tradition, and
scripture and postmodernism. This
volume will be indispensable reading
for students and all those interested
in the nature and authority of
Christian scripture.

American Book Publishing Record -
2002

African-American Faith in America -
Larry George Murphy 2015-04-29
Examines how African traditions have
influenced the practice of
Christianity and Islam in the United
States and how African Americans
express their faith today.
Hell Without Fires - Yolanda Pierce
2021-10-05
Hell Without Fires examines the
spiritual and earthly results of
conversion to Christianity for
African-American antebellum writers.
Using autobiographical narratives,
the book shows how black writers
transformed the earthly hell of
slavery into a "New Jerusalem," a
place they could call home. Yolanda
Pierce insists that for African
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Americans, accounts of spiritual
conversion revealed "personal
transformations with far-reaching
community effects. A personal
experience of an individual's
relationship with God is transformed
into the possibility of liberating an
entire community." The process of
conversion could result in miraculous
literacy, "callings" to preach, a
renewed resistance to the slave
condition, defiance of racist and
sexist conventions, and communal
uplift. These stories by five of the
earliest antebellum spiritual
writers--George White, John Jea,
David Smith, Solomon Bayley, and
Zilpha Elaw--create a new religious
language that merges Christian
scripture with distinct retellings of
biblical stories, with enslaved
people of African descent at their

center. Showing the ways their
language exploits the levels of
meaning of words like master,
slavery, sin, and flesh, Pierce
argues that the narratives address
the needs of those who attempted to
transform a foreign god and religion
into a personal and collective system
of beliefs. The earthly "hell without
fires"--one of the writer's
characterizations of everyday life
for those living in slavery--could
become a place where an individual
could be both black and Christian,
and religion could offer bodily and
psychological healing. Pierce
presents a complex and subtle
assessment of the language of
conversion in the context of slavery.
Her work will be important to those
interested in the topics of slave
religion and spiritual autobiography
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and to scholars of African American
and early American literature and
religion.
Existential Togetherness - DeWayne R.
Stallworth 2019-08-13
The notion of community entails more
than just shared space in the here-
and-now moment. For African Americans
especially, communal engagement is a
sacred experience that stretches from
the mundane to the spectacular in a
cyclical historical pattern. DeWayne
R. Stallworth illumines the broadness
of this African American religious
experience by looking back to the
first shared experience of unbiased
community that occurred during

slavery. He then explores the
difficulties of maintaining such a
unity under the threat of supremacy
as experienced through systemic
structures of both white and black
privilege. Most important, Stallworth
unpacks how the black religious
leader, although caricatured as
uncouth and ignorant, remained the
moral compass for community
progression and uplift until the
civil rights era. This provocative
book is essential reading for anyone
with a desire to obtain a broader and
deeper understanding of what it means
to be black, religious, and American
in the twenty-first-century United
States.


